
DOCUMENT OF INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND AND FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY 
 
 
 

 

LAPSE OF 
TIME 

 

EBAP/19/83 
 
 

September 30, 2019 
 

 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the Acting Managing Director 
 
 
The Acting Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from Sunday, September 29 
through Wednesday, October 2. During this time, he will go to Berlin to participate in Chancellor 
Merkel’s meeting with heads of international organizations and hold bilateral meetings with 
senior government officials. 


